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Lincoln High Newsletter
Memories of then!  News of now!

 
New readers:
Bill (62) and Barb (Martin) (64) Cammack doormates@netzero.net
In November we moved into a home we had built in Egg Harbor, WI.  May 1st I came to stay for the
summer.  We have since sold our home in Frankfort and are presently moving into a townhome in Tinley
Park, IL.  Bill has not retired yet so he must have an IL address to keep an insurance license. He drives
back and forth to IL and WI as he chooses.
He and another friend sailed our boat up here from the Hammond, IN. marina to Sturgeon Bay marina the
first week of May.  They froze their behinds off and had 4 days of rocky/rolly seas so he was anxious to
get away from that scene for awhile. A week ago we had dinner with Pete Parsons and Sue so they told
us to get on the email list and here we are. Hi to all and call us if you visit Door County.
Bill & Barb (Martin) Cammack
7650 West Shore Drive
Egg Harbor, WI 54209
920-868-9359
 
E-mail address change:
William Wallner (65) - wallner5@charter.net

Notable monument seen in a Town of Saratoga cemetery!
 

Judy and I went to the Saratoga Moravian Church a couple of weeks ago for a "church dinner"
and passed by a cemetery on 48th St. S.  Had to stop and take a picture of this monument.

 

 

 
LHS Class of '65 Reunion Update.

Hello everyone, I hope you all are well and in good health.

Our reunion is coming along great. Got more reservations this last week. You still have time to sign up
and we still have a few golf openings. Remember the Golf "Happy Hour" social Friday, August 19th,  5-7
PM in the "Bunker" at the Ridges and the "Farewell" brunch at the Chalet Restaurant on Sunday, August
21st, 10:30 AM to 12:00 Noon. These are "cash" events and all are welcome to attend, even if you are
unable to attend the banquet or golf outing.

We need a little help from you. We are creating a memorial profile of our deceased classmates and need
some information about them. If you knew these classmates, please send me what information you have.
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Terry Bender:  Especially his cause of death. He died Jan.. 24, 2000;

Susan (Exner) LaVaque: We have basics of obituary, but need some more, maybe High School
memories you may have.

Oran (Orrin) Jehn:  First, just how do you spell his name?  We have little information on him. Any input
would be appreciated. Help !

Dennis Johnson:  We have no information on his death, nor obituary. Help !

Jim Kawalske:  Have a little information, need more, Need obituary! Memories ? Help !

David Ketchum:  Need something you remember about David.

Jim Lowe:  Any personal experiences, memories?

Thanks for any help you can send me.

Also,  Please contact your friends about the reunion. Many are "sitting on the fence" waiting for a friend to
call to confirm they, themselves, are attending the reunion. A little nudge might help. Gently !

Remember, the Banquet and BBQ cook out is "semi casual", i.e. probably not evening gowns, nor suits.
Of course all dress attire is optional, just want you all to feel comfortable, we are past the prom!

See you in August,
Cary Winegarden winegca@lavonweb.net
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